Notice of Vacancy

Mid-Coast Community Council

The Mid-Coast Community Council is now accepting applications to fill a vacancy created by the resignation of a council member. The term expires in November of 1995.

Any registered voter residing in Montara, Moss Beach, Princeton, El Granada, or unincorporated Miramar may apply. Interviews will be conducted by the Mid-Coast Community Council at the regular public meeting on December 14, 1994. At the following public meeting on December 28, 1994, one candidate will be recommended to the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors, who will make the final appointment.

To apply, please provide:

- 1. Resume
- 2. Brief statement. Ideally, this should include some information about your community involvement, your interest in becoming a council member, and what contributions you hope to make to the community.
- 3. Street and mailing address, telephone number

Applications must be postmarked no later than November 30, 1994

For further information, please call 728-0987